Debra Thomeson

From: Karen Schramek <kschramek9@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2020 10:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: SEARHC Introduces COVID-19 Rapid Testing | SEARHC

WHY is Petersburg not receiving these tests? Please look into this! Thank youl

https://searhc.org/searhc-introduces-covid-19-rapid-testing/

Sent from my iPad




